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STAFF NEWS:

Wishing Meredith Bouchard all the best as she leaves her position as Project Archivist in Special 
Collections.  Thank you Meredith and hope you land a new job soon!

In case you are wondering why there is a Congratulations balloon in Chris's office - Chris is now a 
grandfather.  His granddaughter, Calla, was born at the end of July.  She now weighs about 8 pounds.  
Chris has her photo on his desk.

This is not a rumor - Maryanne has decided to retire at the end of this October.  She wants to spend more 
time with family (her aging mother + grandkids), more time on projects as scrapbooking and crocheting, 
some new learning as piano non-credit classes and either work part time or volunteer for a 
historical/environmental agency or ?.  And she qualifies for full social security, too.

LILRC ANNUAL CONFERENCE :

This year's theme is Brave 'New Media" World.  The is an attendance limit of 120.  If you plan to attend it 
is a good idea to get the early bird rate ($125 for full conference) until Sept. 28.  Here is some attached 
information with the registration form.

  

HORSESHOE HAPPENING:

MONDAY, AUGUST 31 TUESDAY, SEPT. 1

8 - 9   C. Creel, L. Crawford 8 - 9   M. Lu, A. Salinero
9 - 10   M. Handle, K. Novotny 9 - 10   K. Maxheimer, K. Novotny
10 - 11  D. Cyrus, R. Lobou            10 - 11  M. Handle
11 - 12  K. Maxheimer, S. Kaufman  11 - 12  B. Butt, L. Crawford
1 - 2 1 -2       R. Lobou, C. Filstrup
2 - 3   F. Grady, G. Johnson 2 - 3   F. Grady
3 - 4 3 - 4
4 - 5  4 - 5   
5 - 6 M. Vigneaux 5 - 6   M. Vigneaux



Hope the upcoming academic year gives us all good experiences  !


